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Editorial note 
 

The Revue hellénique de droit international accepts submissions of contributions, 

preferably on subjects of public and private international law, European Community 

law and comparative law. The authors are requested to submit their contributions in 

English, French or German directly to the e-mail address of the Hellenic Institute of 

International and Foreign Law (hiifl@hiifl.gr). Receipt of publication, as well as non-

acceptance of publication by the Revue scientific committee will be duly notified.     

 

Contributions shall conform to the editorial style of the Revue. Published articles will 

also be diffused electronically and may not be wholly or partially reproduced without 

authorization by the Hellenic Institute of International and Foreign Law. Publication by 

the Revue does not in any way imply the board of editors’ approval of opinions 

expressed therein.  

 

Publications sent to the board of editors shall be mentioned in the list of Publications 

Received and may be subject to review.  

 

All communications, publications etc. shall be addressed to the board of editors of 

the Revue hellénique de droit international, Hellenic Institute of International and 

Foreign Law, Solonos 73, 106 79 Athens GR.  

 


